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Hello, this is Chris Fritsch, Superintendent of the Pendleton School 
District. 
 
We look forward to all of our students returning to our buildings, but 
we can’t without the continued efforts of all residents in Umatilla 
County.  We ask each of you to do your part to reduce the spread of 
COVID-19.  Together we can stop the spread; together we can fully 
reopen our community and schools.  Please do your part. 
 
We are the Pendleton School District, and together, we are committed 
to every student, every day! 


